
November 3, 2016

Tracy and Joseph Endrizzi
JME Products, LLC.

236 17th Place South
LaCrosse, Wl 54601

Common Council for the City of La Crosse

Dear Council Members,

Last year, JME Products, LLC. purchased the building located at 1514-1516 Market Street. What
once was a barbershop and bowling ball business is now a thriving arts and crafts shop (Inspired) and
specialty gift store (Twinkle & Twine Design) that offers a variety of art classes and items for sale.
Our focus in bringing these businesses to this location was to provide the neighborhood and
surrounding area with an opportunity to walk in and socialize, learn and build relationships as
neighbors and friends.

This particular location caught our eye when it was listed for sale because it is situated in a
family-friendly, youth-oriented neighborhood; many of our potential customers are able to frequent the
business on a bike-in/walk-in basis. This allows for a community feel that we have come to love in La
Crosse.

As the two businesses have grown and we have made improvements to the property, our
vision has also grown. We envision expanding the building to create a space that is complimentary to
other close-by shops and residences, while also adding to the gathering place nature of our property.

What we are proposing is a family-run coffee shop that will also offer a small deli-style menu.
Our property will offer the opportunity for people of all ages to enjoy a quiet local, social setting. We
will offer indoor and outdoor seating. Our proposed sketches are conceptual at this time. If approved,
we are fully committed the city design process for further detail, design and accuracy.

My husband and I have lived a few blocks from Market Street for more than 11 years. We
have a passion for improving our neighborhood and keeping our community involved in healthy,
family-friendly activities. We believe this business will thrive in the neighborhood and will offer a
unique way for people to bond with other local residents. We have conducted personal meetings and
also held a public meeting with the surrounding neighbors. We have received positive and supportive
feedback. We very much appreciate your consideration of our proposal and are excited about the
potential opportunities this will offer to the neighborhood and the city.

With warm regards,

Tracy and Joseph Endrizzi


























